
We CARE We VOTE – Commitment and Order Form

The Kansas Hospital Association is continuing the We CARE We VOTE campaign, a 
statewide initiative to empower and educate health care workers about how they can get 
out and vote during the 2024 elections. The campaign encourages hospital employees to 
participate in the 2024 elections to show elected officials and candidates that we care – 
for our patients, our communities, and our local and state economies.

2024 will be a critical election year, and the individuals we elect will make many important
decisions concerning the future of health care – and, ultimately, the future of Kansas
hospitals. We encourage hospitals to elevate their advocacy efforts leading up to the 
Aug. 6 Primary Election and the Nov. 5 General Election, calling on hospital employees, 
physicians, trustees, vendors and volunteers to join together to make the voice of the 
industry heard.

YES!    ____________________________________________________

will participate in the We CARE We VOTE campaign by encouraging 
our hospital employees and extended network to vote!

YES!   Please send us  ___________________  We CARE We VOTE 

badge/lapel pins that we will distribute to our 
employees and encourage them to wear.

Email this order form to Lorri Dean at ldean@kha-net.org, so we can 
get materials to you as soon as possible.

Insert Hospital Name

Number of Pins


